
Membership Moment August 2023 
It has been an exciting year to date. I hope you are enjoying the benefits of 
Membership in MAFCA.  

One of the benefits is to participate in local club activities. Another is to become 
involved with the Election of your Board of Directors. In this next issue of the 
Restorer Magazine, you will find the 2024 Election Candidate biographies. I urge 
you to study the supplied information and select the candidates who you feel will 
best represent you. Your ballots along with your 2024 Membership renewal 
information will be sent to you soon. Please renew and vote early. 

It has been a busy year so far for the Santa Maria A’s. We will host our 21st Annual 
All Ford Car Show on September 9th and then the MAFCA National Awards 
Banquet on November 30 through December 2nd. We are hoping to have a great 
turnout for these events. Please mark your calendars.  Registration information is 
available at www.mafca.com. “See Ya in Santa Maria”  

I would like to remind you of the MAFCA Star Program. You will receive a very 
nice MAFCA Star Logo Sticker to affix to the inside of your windshield to let others 
know that you have brought a new member to MAFCA. Thank you for helping us 
to grow our National Club.       
All these events and activities are meant to help you enjoy our Model A Hobby.  

Happy Motoring, 

Jay McCord 2023 Marketing/Membership Director – membership@mafca.com 

    


